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ATTENTION: Providers of Hospice Services 

The Louisiana Medicaid Hospice Program has updated the fee schedule with the new rates issued 
by CMS for federal fiscal year 2019. These rates are effective beginning 10/01/2018. The new fee 
schedule, along with previous fee schedules can be found at this link: 
https://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/fee_schedules/feeschedulesindex.htm   
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